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Next Sunday:  
Message:  Youth Group – Costa Rica Trip Sharing 

Librarian: Dorothy Beachy 

Church Nursery: Chez Shertzer  

 

Upcoming Dates of Note: 

July 19 Youth Group Sharing -  Costa Rica Trip 

July 26 Church in the Park 

Aug 16 Outdoor Worship Night – Vibrations Dance Groups 

  

 

Attendance and Offering: 

Attendance last Sunday:                                                      85          

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:     $ 2,241.78 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

2015 Focus 

Together, go deeper: 

                           with each other… 

                                     in our communities… 

                                                                       and with God. 
 

 

Mission Statement 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 
 

 

                       

 

                    

                     

                    July 12, 2015 

 “Receive Power” 

Acts 1:1-8 

 

Welcome and announcements                           Bob Flowers 

Praise and worship in song 

Responding with tithes and offerings  

Message                   Dave Harnish 

Sending Prayer                                                      Bob Flowers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sonrise Café                     9:30-10:00 a.m. 

Worship Service              10:00-11:15a.m.                       

 



WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 10:00-11:15 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

�    Age: 3 yrs old to 4th Grade, 10:30 - 11:15 a.m., Room 3 & 4 
 

 

 

There will be no Part 2 classes or discussion groups for youth and  

adults during the months of July and August.  Please take some 

time to fellowship with others after the service during these two 

months.  Part 2 classes will resume in September. 

 

 

 

 

 

Serving Today 

Greeters:  Martha Sangree & Liz Flowers 

Librarian: Dixie Anderson 

Church Nursery: Karey Newswanger & Zoe Smith 
 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities 

Mon  Vibrations practice              3:30 p.m. 

Mon     “Just for Kicks”     6:30 p.m. 

                    Announcements 
 

� PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS –  An ongoing fundraiser for the youth. 

Gift cards are purchased from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a 

discount and sold at face value for a 5% profit. Check with Brenda 

Harnish if you would like to purchase cards this morning. 

� JUST FOR KICKS begins tomorrow night from 6:30 – 8 p.m. Soccer 

and crafts for children who have completed Kindergarten to 5th grades. 

Walk in participants are still welcome to attend. Meet in the Chapel 

parking lot for a fun time together.  

� VIBRATIONS DANCE PRACTICE begins tomorrow for those who 

have signed up to participate. Please remember to wear comfortable 

clothing. No jeans, please. 

� PASTOR DAVE and Brenda will be taking a few days of vacation  

this week from Tuesday to Thursday. If you have an emergency, please 

call Dave’s cell phone. For non-emergency calls, please leave a message 

on the Chapel voicemail.  

� SR HIGH YOUTH are currently on their mission trip to Costa Rica 

and will return this Thursday.  Next Sunday, July 19, they will share 

their experiences with us during the message time. 

� ADDRESS CHANGE – Please make note of Martha Hess’s new 

address: 145 Airport Road, Marietta PA 17547. Her phone number will 

remain the same. 

� SECRETARY HOURS – Karen will be out of the office until July 18.  

Dave or Brenda will be checking emails/phone messages over this time.  

� MENNONITE WORLD CONFERENCE ASSEMBLY is being held in 

Harrisburg on July 21 to 26. This is a once in a lifetime opportunity to 

attend a global gathering of Anabaptist believers within driving 

distance. For those with busy schedules or who don’t want to attend the 

whole week, it is possible to register and attend for one day.  If you are 

interested in attending for a single day, be in touch with Pastor Dave! 

� CHURCH IN THE PARK is planned for Sunday, July 26, at 10 a.m. 

We will meet at Fuhrman Park in Maytown in pavilion #2. Each 

household is asked to bring one large salad or dessert to share.  

 

� CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD – Take a minute to check 

the bulletin board for more information on the following and 

more… 

�     SUSQUEHANNA VALLEY PREGNANCY SERVICES - 

“Surrendering the Secret” Leader Training on September 17 

at Ephrata Community Church to equip people to minister 

to women who have experienced abortion. 

�    OUR CHURCH SECRETARY, KAREN and her daughter 

Rachel, will be away the next two weeks serving on a 

mission trip in Pretoria, South Africa, with a team from 

Community Bible Church and working with a local church 

and Abba’s Pride in Pretoria.  They will be teaching a local 

church how to run a “Holiday Club” (VBS).  If you are 

interested in learning about her trip and how you can pray, 

please read the email on the bulletin board. 

� IF YOU SUPPORT OTHERS who are coping with 

life-limiting illness or loss, please join us at “Preventing 

and Addressing Complicated Grief.” Presented by 

Dr. William Hoy, noted author and educator, along with 

Dr. Patti Anewalt, Director of the Pathways Center for 

Grief & Loss. Thursday, August 13, 8:00 a.m.–3:30 p.m. at 

Charles F. Snyder Funeral Home & Crematory. 

 

                                      


